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Challenge 34 

Hello Everyone, 

After watching the Olympics after the last few weeks...... 

...the challenge is – Japan 

Please continue to support The Rainbow by sending photographs of your work as a jpeg to Pete 
Smith peter@lyonspace.co.uk. Thanks to all of you who have and are taking part in the challenges, sharing 
other art work carried out and interesting titbits, and thank you Pete for editing it. 

If you require advice about your artwork Roxy and Beth have both agreed to support us and are also part 
of this email group. It is not compulsory to do 
all the challenges or any of them, but if you 
do - anything goes regarding, media, style 
etc.! Let your imagination run wild! You 
might decide to make one challenge into a 
bigger project which might take weeks to 
complete or do as a 5-minute exercise.  

If you can, take time out for your art on 
Thursday afternoons.   

Stay safe. 

Kind regards, 

Lynne 

 

 

Giraffe 

A giraffe!!  Why not ? 

Jose 

 

 

 

mailto:peter@lyonspace.co.uk


Outdoor Session Thursday 12th August 

 I decided to try Pebeo enamels as an 
experiment, which was not very successful as I 
only had black and gold and the raised lines do 
not show in a scanned copy.   I coloured it in 
with biros and crayons.  I think it is intended 
for painting on glass. 

Hilary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sketching the pond 

Jose 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Jill F 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cirencester Places of Worship 

A pastel work I did 
recently for a 
Cirencester 
competition and 
exhibition. It’s from 
a photograph I took 
standing in the 
garden of the 
Quaker Meeting 
House (in Thomas 
Street) back in the 
Spring. I titled it 
Cirencester Places 
of Worship, liking 
how the top of the 
tower of St John 
the Baptist is seen 
peeping amongst 
the trees around 
the garden.    Jan 



 

Saul Church 
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Jill F 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Les’s Domain 

Here's a pen and wash 
made into a birthday card 
entitled "Les's Domain". It's 
the garage my brother in 
law designed and built to 
house his MG. My sister in 
law, Sue, secretly took 
photographs of all angles 
for me and, while I ended 
up choosing a simple view 
of the front, the supporting 
photos gave me useful 
shots of the trees and 
helped with colour choice. 
Hope Les likes the card. His 
car, called Ethel after Sue's 
Gran who lived to be 99, is far too tricky to try and paint. 

Rosemary  

 

Outdoor Session 26th August 

Jose has kindly invited the group to spend a couple of hours in her garden next Thursday afternoon at 2pm 
to sketch and paint (and chat). Her address is Corbett House, Castle Street, Stroud GL5 2HP. Castle Street is 
one way, and the drive to Corbett House is on the left just passed The Castle and Castle Pitch, and before 
the school. Hope to see you there. 

 

 

 


